
 

 

We Can Ride 4-H Club 
 

Michigan State University Extension 
1737 Hillandale Road 
Benton Harbor, MI 49022-9630 
269-927-5674 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Returning Volunteer,  
 

Thank you for continued support as a volunteer of the We Can Ride 4-H Club. Without, 
individuals like yourself our club would not be a success. To assist in getting the club off to 
great start, we ask that you please login to your MSU Volunteer Central portal to update any 
medical information or to complete any outstanding forms, accordingly. The MSU Volunteer 
Central System can be accessed at:  
 
Each year in April, We Can Ride hosts one (1) orientation sessions for new families and 
volunteers. This orientation provides important training on policies and procedures, 
expectations, safety measures and introduction to the club. Trainings are encouraged for 
returning volunteers, dates are as followed:  

 
 Date:   April 26, 2023 
 Time:   6:00 p.m. EST 
 Location:  Buchanan Westerners Riding Center – Buchanan, MI  
 

If you have any issues, or questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to Berrien County MSU 
Extension Office at 269-927-5674  


